
From: norman [nsteele@eastlink.ca] 
Sent: Saturday, November 08, 2003 2:12 PM 
To: limnes@chebucto.ns.ca 
Subject: Pockwock Lake/ watershed area 
Norman Steele 
Dartmouth, N.S 
Nov.8, 2003 
  
S.M. Mandaville 
S.W.C.S.M.H 
  
I am writing you to see if you could provide me with any information on Pockwock Lake and its watershed 
area. I am currently a student in my second year of the Water Resources Technology program at NSCC. We 
are completing a Limnology report on the lake and any previous reports or data (bathymetry maps, geology, 
water shed boundaries, etc.) would be very helpful. If you have no information a suggestion as to another 
possible source would be greatly appreciated. I can be contacted by e-mail at nsteele@eastlink.ca or by 
phone at 435-5223. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Norman Steele 
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